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To all interested parties: 

The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (the Agency) received bid proposals from 
the following entities: 
 
United Healthcare Plan of the River Valley, Inc. 
UCare Iowa 
Iowa Total Care, Inc. 
 
The Agency estimates a Notice of Intent to Award will be published on or around September 3, 
2024. Until that time, the Agency is conducting a review of the proposals. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this procurement. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zach Gillen 
Issuing Officer 
 
 
 


